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17 August 2006
Service Announcement

Postponed Alternate Site Recovery Test – 30 September 2006
The purpose of this Service Announcement is to inform you that the Alternate Site Recovery (ASR) Test scheduled for Saturday 30 September 2006 has been postponed.  
The Exchange recently announced details of our plans to migrate to a new trading system. A key phase of this migration is the commencement of the Customer Test Service (CTS) in October 2006.  The Exchange is aware that customers will be engaged in development activities leading up to the go-live of CTS in October and has therefore decided to postpone the September test.
 

A new Customer ASR Test programme for 2007 will be released at the end of this year.
Please contact your Technical Account Manager or the Technical Information Desk on 020 7797 3939 (STX 33939) if you have any queries.

Additional Information

If you have received this announcement by fax and would like to receive further announcements by email, please send your email contact details to service.announcements@londonstockexchange.com
An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site (http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib).
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